OFFICE OF THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 7, 2018

To: Town Council

From: Jeffrey D. Nutting, Town Administrator
Jamie Hellen, Deputy Town Administrator

RE: Acceptance of $700,000 for the Water
Dean and a portion of Hillside Road

{ oad and Sidewalk and Drainage for

As part of the permit for the construction of the apartments on Dean Ave the developer agreed to
contribute $700,000 towards the installation of a new water line on a portion of Dean Ave and
Hillside Road along with the construction of a new road and sidewalk on Dean Ave from
Pleasant Street past Hillside Road. These funds will be deposited into a special fund and used
for this purpose.

Tam happy to answer any questions that you may have.



TOWN OF FRANKLIN
RESOLUTION NO.: 18-43
APPROPRIATION: Dean Avenue and Hillside Road, Roads Appropriation FY 19
TOTAL REQUESTED: $700,000

PURPOSE: To appropriate funds of $700,000 received from FairField Dean LP to be
used by the Town for roadway improvements along Dean Avenue and Hillside Road
including but not limited to water main installation, pavement reconstruction, sidewalk
construction, drainage and ancillary grading and landscaping.

MOTION

Be It Moved and Voted by the Town Council that the sum of Seven Hundred Thousand
Dollars ($700,000) be appropriated from funds received from FairField Dean LP to fund
roadway improvements along Dean Avenue and Hillside Road including but not limited
to water main installation, pavement reconstruction, sidewalk construction, drainage and
ancillary grading and landscaping.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of
Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: , 2018
VOTED:
UNANIMOUS
YES  NO_
A True Record Attest: ABSTAIN
ABSENT

Teresa M. Burr
Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council
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